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Notice to Applicant and Submitters who indicated a wish to be heard  
 
 
Notice of hearing – Remediation NZ Ltd – Venue change 
 
 
Hearing venue change 
 
Further to our hearing notice of 25 February 2021, due to anticipated numbers of 
participants and the uncertainty of Covid restrictions possibly being in force, the venue for 
the hearing has been changed. 
 
The new location is the Courtenay/Watson Rooms of The Devon Hotel, 390 Devon St East, 
New Plymouth. The time and dates have not changed (9.30 am on 24 & 25 March 2021). 
 
As a result of this change of venue, lunch will now not be provided. 

 
Hearing Procedure 
 
At this stage it is not our intention to set times for the presentation of evidence to the hearing 
committee, but this may change. An agenda will be circulated closer to the hearing date. 
 
To allow us to ascertain whether we should indicate presentation times, please confirm the 
following: 
 

 Number of people attending 
 Name of witnesses intending to present evidence 
 The general nature of each person’s evidence  

 
by emailing Darlene Ladbrook, Senior Consents Administration Officer at 
consents@trc.govt.nz or by phone on 06 765 7127 by 5th March 2021. Even if you have 
already confirmed it would be appreciated if you could re-confirm with the above 
information. 
 
 
Further restrictions (Covid-19) 
 
Please be prepared for the possibility of restrictions being in place for the number of 
attendees if Covid restrictions are in place at the time of hearing.   This may include limits on 
the number of people being allowed to attend.   
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If you have any queries please contact Darlene Ladbrook at the contact details above. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
S J Ruru 
Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
per: Colin McLellan 
Consents Manager 
 


